(and 7/8 Grade Math Notes, too)

November 19, 2021

Dear Families,

Thank you to all who helped make our Book Fair successfull The students have
enjoyed reading their new books throughout the week.

Our class has been helpful in setting up tables, taking down tables, and setting them
up again for different events this week and weekend. Many thanks to them for their hard
work and cooperation.

We have begun working on our middle school play, which will be presented virtually
before Christmas break. Mrs. Gilbertson and I were quite impressed with our first
reading. Practice learning lines at home will help make this venture a success.

In social studies, we continue learning about Ancient Mesopotamia. We will have a
cuneiform STEM activity next week.

We have tested on Unit 2 and will begin learning about baptism in Unit 3. We
continue to attend Mass and Adoration weekly.

We continue reading our class novel. There will not be a vocabulary quiz next week,
but we will do some preparation for the spelling bee.

Math 5 will begin Module 5.

Math 6 has completed their test. We will begin Ratios and Rates.

Math 7 after testing, Math 7 will be multiplying integers.

Math 8 has tested on applying angle relationships in triangles. Next up will be slope.

Algebra is solving systems of equations by various methods. Solving by graphing,
substitution, and addition and subtraction have been explored so far.

Peace,

Mrs. Sullivan
ssullivan@saintscjm.com
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